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Dear colleague,  

 

 

Invitation to Supply Licensing Review stakeholder workshop on 21 June 2019 

 

In November 2018, we published a consultation on our approach to licensing and regulating 

suppliers, to raise standards around suppliers’ financial resilience and customer service.1 

We would like to invite you to attend a workshop on the ongoing and exit stages of this 

review, which we will hold at Ofgem 10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London, E14 4PU.  

 

The purpose of this workshop is to hear your views on a number of options we are 

considering for increasing our ongoing scrutiny and oversight of suppliers already operating 

in the retail energy markets. We will also discuss how we might improve arrangements for 

managing supplier exit. 

  

We will publish a working paper later this month. This paper aims to update stakeholders 

on our current thinking and set out key discussion points for the workshop. 

 

Please respond to joann.cook@ofgem.gov.uk by Monday 10th June 2019 to secure your 

place and indicate the following: 

 

 Full name and job title 

 Organisation 

 Area of the Supplier Licensing Review you are most interested in discussing 

 Any specific dietary requirements  

 

We will circulate an agenda to attendees in due course, but we currently expect the 

workshop to start at 10.00am and end at 4.30pm. We will try to accommodate all requests 

for attendance, but depending on the level of interest, we may need to restrict attendance 

to one per organisation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Lesley Nugent 

Deputy Director, Licensing Frameworks 

Consumers and Markets 

                                           
1 https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/publications-and-updates/supplier-licensing-review 
 

 

 

 
All interested parties 

Email: joann.cook@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Date: 20 May 2019 

 
 

mailto:joann.cook@ofgem.gov.uk
https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/publications-and-updates/supplier-licensing-review

